
Seismic Project Information Meeting 
Vic High Auditorium  
Thursday, January 30, 2020 @ 6:30pm 
With seismic upgrading scheduled at Vic High for the 2020-21 
and 2021-22 school years, we would like to share how we plan to 
operate through this period of time.  This session is for parents of 
current grade 9-11 students and grade 8 students in the Vic High 
catchment. 
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